
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
 

Thursday 30th of September 2021, 
 

Year 5/6 Hockey Club 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In response to requests from the children in Maple base, I am pleased to be launching a weekly ‘Hockey 
Club’ for Year 5 and 6 children. The club is being run by AJ who is the lead coach at Poole Hockey Club 
(https://www.poolehockeyclub.co.uk/). The children have all had a taster session in school with her and 
were buzzing with excitement! 
 
The club will take place on Tuesdays after school starting on 2nd November 2021; the sessions will finish at 
4.30pm. There is a £5 charge per week; the cost for the term is £35 (7 weeks) which is payable in the first 
week.  
 
Children will need to wear PE kit and shin pads (ideally under sports socks). A gum shield is recommended 
but optional. The club will take place in all weather unless there is heavy rain in which case you will be 
contacted by the school as soon as a decision about the session running has been made.  
 
Spaces are limited and will be offered on a first-come-first-served basis. If your child is interested in joining 
me, please complete and return the slip below to the Office as soon as possible. I will confirm you child’s 
place via Marvellous Me.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Miss Webster  
PE Leader 
 

Maple Base Hockey Club 
 
Name of child: 
 
I would like my child permission to join the Hockey Club and enclose £35 to cover the costs for the term.  
I give my child permission to walk home/I will collect my child from school at 4.30pm. 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School 

Barons Road 

Bearwood 

Bournemouth 

BH11 9UN BEARWOOD 
Primary and Nursery School 

 
Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett 

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall 
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